





Lobit CommuniGATOR

WELCOME BACK





From our school nurses:

In accordance with Dickinson ISD's re-entry plan, if your student is presenting any COVID-19 symptoms or symptoms not common for the student, or has been in contact with a positive COVID-19 case, please keep them home and notify the school nurse immediately.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact our nurses at 281-229-7714.

Car rider line

When dropping off and picking up your student we ask that you please be respectful of others and join the already established line. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter!

Report Cards

The 2nd nine weeks report card was posted in Skyward on January 5th. Please remember that you can always check your students grades in Skyward.



Congratulations to all of our participants. Lobit's 2020-2021 winner that will compete in our Area Bee is:

Gavin Clark

We would also like to recognize the following students that tied for 2nd place:

> Aidan Farrell Jolene Barker





NO SCHOOL

On January 18, 2021

Social Emotional Learning

Dickinson ISD and UHCL will start 2021 with a partnership to help identify students in need of social emotional learning (SEL) skills, those with behavior concerns and those with adverse childhood experiences. This partnership is part of the district's continuing efforts through the Gator Wellness Center to provide resources to students to assist with mental health needs.

How to Complete the Parent Survey:

Parents will need the Student ID numbers for each child who is currently attending Dickinson ISD schools. This is the number used to login to Skyward and that they use to buy school meals. Go to https://uhcl.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/

SV_2IODFSCuhmq6dI9 or scan the QR code below to complete the survey. It takes about 5-7 minutes per child and can be done on a smartphone, computer, or tablet.



If you have questions about the SEL Screener process, feel free to contact Amy Gorniak, MA (GilesA0436@uhcl.edu), Dr. G Thomas Schanding, Jr (SchandingJr@uhcl.edu), or Amy Cmaidalka (acmaidalka@dickinsonisd.org), or your child's counselor with any questions or concerns.

Lobit Elementary

Volume 5, Issue 4

January, 2021

Dates to Remember:

- 1/5—Report cards posted in Skyward
- © 1/5—Beginning of 3rd nine weeks
- © 1/8—School-wide Spelling Bee
- © 1/18-No School

Please remember to complete the Health Screener everyday prior to dropping off your child. The QR code for your child's teacher is located on the transportation tag on your child's backpack. If your child does not have a transportation tag, please call our front office at 281-229-7600.